Bryan Albini

From: Clint Uyeh <cuyeh100@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 11:37 AM

To: Ruemel Panglao; Bryan Albini

Subject: PLN2020-00222, comments for Design Review 11 Feb 2021 Meeting
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the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Here are additional questions from me.

Is there any additional documents showing highest roof elevation along
southern/northern borders along with distance from northern plot boundry?
Drawing shows the highest point at 428' and 420.5' from sea level

but geometry is complex so it is unclear what the exact point in space the
roof boundary is.

Thank you.

Clinton Uyehara
411 El Granada Blvd.
El Granada



